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Comments We support the plans to improve the site for the Police. However, we would like to see any
section 106 funds spent on the cycle route across the Police HQ entrance, as follows: 1)
Cycle route maintenance: A proper restoration of the full width of Old Stanborough Lane
past the Police HQ in such a way as to sustainably prevent the annual vegetation growth
which makes this path difficult to use especially in August at peak growth season. This is a
key walking and cycling route to the park. 2) Lighting: Old Stanborough Lane is lit from
Gosling Stadium down to the Police HQ entrance but then unlit down to the Lakes caf. This is
a route to school for children from Hatfield to Stanborough School and is a dark and hidden
space after school on winter evenings. 1 and 2 need doing to encourage more staff from the
Police HQ to travel to work actively. Please can we see work done to restore and enhance
this neglected community asset?
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